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          15th October 2019 

 

Dear Mr. Wright, 

 

Kirklees CIL Examination 

 

Thank you for forwarding the additional evidence relating to the proposed CIL 

residential charges that was sought at the hearing session on 16th September 2019.   

 

The Council is requested to publish the additional evidence document (entitled 

‘Response to the Examiner’s request for the Council to provide further information on 

issues raised during the CIL hearing session’ October 2019) in order to facilitate a 

four-week period of consultation with interested parties.  As part of this process 

interested parties will need to be contacted and provided with an opportunity to 

comment on the new evidence and its implications for the proposed CIL charges (as 

set out in the Draft Charging Schedule as proposed to be modified, dated May 2019).   

I will consider all representations received before I conclude my report.   

 

The Council is requested to let me know their preferred start date for the consultation, 

and to liaise with the Programme Officer to instigate the consultation arrangements.  

This letter should also be placed on the examination website.   

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via 

the Programme Officer.  

 

Katie Child 

Examiner 

 


